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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

This weekend’s 2nd collection is for Peter’s Pence 
 

There is no 2nd collection next weekend  

Feast of St Peter and St Paul, 29th / 30th June 2024 
000First  

Saturday 29th  6:00pm 
First Mass of 

Sunday 

Calogero Calandra, Pietro 

Garofalo & Paolo Armato  

Sunday 30th      10:00am St Peter & St Paul   Joseph & Doris Smith 

Monday 1st    No Mass Today 

Tuesday 2nd       10:00am Mass Ordinary Time Pat & Nancy Walsh 

Wednesday 3rd  10:00am Mass Ordinary Time tbc 

Thursday 4th  10:00am Mass Ordinary Time tbc 

Friday 5th    
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Mass Ordinary Time Inez & Margaret B’day 

Saturday 6th     
10:00am St Maria Goretti People of the Parish 

6:00pm First Sunday Mass  Julie Barron 
 

Fourteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time, 7th July 
000First  

Sunday 7th    
10:00am Sunday Mass  

Deceased member(s) of 

the Smith family 

The “First Sunday” Rosary follows on after Mass  

mailto:ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk
mailto:olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk
mailto:olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk


General Election this Thursday 4th July: It is perhaps easy to 

become disillusioned with politics and politicians but, as Sir 

Winston Churchill once said – “Democracy is the worst sort of 

Government there is – apart from all the others!”. In other words 

– although it is not perfect it is the best we have – and it is 

important therefore that we engage with it at some level – even if 

it is to spoil your ballot. They have to record any reasons written 

on the ballot paper as to why the ballot was spoiled. You could, for 

example, write on the ballot that none of the candidates support 

the things that most concern you. If you have particular issues 

that are close to your heart why not email the candidates or 

contact them to ask them how they would likely vote on the issues. 

Their contact details are readily available online – for example 

www.theyworkforyou.com (enter your postcode) or 

www.whocanivotefor.co.uk.  

Congratulations to the Parish First Holy Communicants who 

made their First Holy Communion last Sunday 23rd June at the 

Parish 10:00am Mass. A special thank you to Jo Wood and Deacon 

David who helped prepare them. 

Piety Store: Our Piety store has a number of First Holy 

Communion gifts still available. We also now take orders. Just fill 

in the order forms from the catalogues available and place in the 

metal box provided.  

As part of the Warley Woods Three Shires Festival (named 

because the old boundaries of Warwickshire, Worcestershire & 

Staffordshire are in close proximity to one another around this 

area), a Choral Evensong will be performed on Sunday 14th July, at 

St Hilda’s church starting at 18.30.  

The date of the St Hubert’s Summer Fayre: has now been 

confirmed as Saturday 13th July. We would be most grateful for 

any unwanted gifts or items in good condition which you could 

donate to the church in readiness for our 2024 fundraising events, 

http://www.theyworkforyou.com/
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for example any: unopened Toiletries / Gifts, unopened/in date 

Chocolates or Sweets, Books, Toys, Bags, Jewelry, Glassware or 

Ornamental Items and Alcoholic Beverages. Please bring them 

along to church and leave them in the porch at the back. Thank you 

in advance for your continued support. 

The Bishops’ Conference: have created a webpage on their 

website down:  https://www.cbcew.org.uk/election24/ with 

information about the issues important to Catholics. His Grace 

Archbishop Bernard encourages us all to visit this webpage. 

Struggling to Start a Family? Contact Fiat Fertility down 

www.fiatfertilitycare.co.uk  

Parish Tote: You can still join the parish Tote this year to be 

included in the monthly draw for the remaining months of the year. 

Please see Deacon David or Fr Roger or Sue Houghton  

Care for the Sick: If you know of anyone who lives in the parish 

who is sick, infirm, or housebound and is unable to get to mass and 

would like regular communion to be brought to them – or who might 

like an occasional visit – please pass on their details to Fr Roger. 

Also please let Fr Roger know if there is someone who is going to 

hospital who might like a visit there.  

Collection for the Food Brandhall Pantry: Here is a list of the 

most wanted items; UHT Milk semi skimmed, Tinned Carrots, 

Tinned Potatoes, Tinned Rice Pudding, Tinned Sweet Corn, Tinned 

Peas, Sugar, Small jars of Coffee, Biscuits, Frey Bentos Pies, 

Savoury Rice Packets, Corned Beef, Squash/Cordial, Cooking Oil, 

Tinned Steak/Minced Beef, Toilet Paper 

Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church 

Parish Census forms are available at the back of the church, they 

need to be handed to Ann Williams, our safeguarding officer, to 

comply with the general data protection rules (GDPR) 

Parish Raffle Tickets: Please take some books to buy or sell 
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Please Pray for… 

Those who are preparing for their Confirmation 

Fathers Tim Menzies and Richard Walker as they prepare for their 

Episcopal Ordination. 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Alan Bell CHS, Fr Anthony Dykes, Fr 

Brian Wall, Fr Bruce Dutson, Fr Dominic Innamorati SCJ, Fr Fred 

Sheldon, Fr Jacob Lewis, Fr John Baggley, Fr Michael Ho, Fr Peter 

Blundell, Fr Roger Peck, Fr Tony Rohan, Fr Walter Bance, and Mgr 

Graham Wilkinson.  

The sick of the parish. Especially: - Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, 

Pat Walsh, Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion King, 

David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Martin Thomas, Peter 

Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, Christine Connolly, Jawed Akhter; John 

Southall; Joe O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary 

McDonagh; Philip Williams; Janey Heanue; Pauline Bill; Veronica Kelly; 

Lourdes; Sandra Wood; Mary Williams; Nora Petch 

The recently deceased: Mary Collins; Lily Rogers; Margaret Chance 

(“Rita”); Anne Carew 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, including: 

Marien Foxall; Joseph Ruclerawy; Ann, Linda Eileen Cole; Thomas 

McCamley; Elizabeth Woodward; Lily Rising; Mary McNelis; Ann Luley; 

Michael Joseph; Sean McCullogh; Gledsey Lyle; Sheila Dawning; 

Charles Greens; Eva Purdue; Kathleen Tumelty; Catherine Grant; Joan 

Fiddes; Mary Murphy; Gordon Edwards; Pauline Stubbs; Hilda Bible; 

Nancy Walsh; Nigel Patrick O’Neill, Catherine Duffy; Winifred Mary 

Dewar; Margaret Young; Windsor Peck; Kenneth Durrington; Patrick 

Harvey; Fred Jarvis; Vincenzo Celella; Pat Hallinan; Betty Flemming 

Offertory Totals for 16th June 2024 
Gift Aid £100.14 Non Gift Aid £178.07 

Totals £634.20 
Day for Life £126.99 Standing Orders £229.00 



 


